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DUES REMINDER 

The bi-annual association dues of $200 were due in 
July. Thank you to those who have already paid the 
assessment. If you have not yet submitted your 
payment, please do so as soon as possible.  

Homeowners have the option of paying online or with 
a check. For instructions on how to pay online, visit the 
association website and see the “Pay Your Dues 
Online” section. 

VEHICLE VISIBILITY 

This is a reminder that large vehicles such as boats and 
trailers regularly stored on any property must be 
screened from street view. Please see the Summer Lake 
Restriction below regarding vehicle visibility: 

Parking, Trailers, and RVs – “No house trailers, 
recreational vehicles, campers, trailers, school buses, 
boats, motor homes, commercial vehicles, or trucks 
(larger than "pick-up truck"} shall be kept, stored, 
parked, repaired or maintained on any Lot, street, 
servitude or right of way, in such a manner as to be 
visible from any street on which the Lot fronts.” 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at 
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

SUMMER LOT 
MAINTENANCE 
Regularly keeping up 
with your landscaping 
and lot maintenance is 
important, especially 
during the summer. 

We encourage 
homeowners to update 
their flower beds and 
regularly pull weeds 
and mow their lawns to 
keep their homes 
looking great this 
summer! 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
Visit the Summer Lake 
website at: 

www.summerlakeascension.com  

mailto:info@magnoliabr.com
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